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Brian first welcomed Richard for joining the group and the call. He then went over the schedule for the next few meetings. The final vote on the 1.0.1 version of the document will take place on Dec 9th. Everyone was asked if this would be inconvenient. The only person who knew of a problem was Shabtay and he will discuss the company vote with Matt before that time.
We then proceeded to go over the open issues:

IM05.2 The change in the document was approved, but was thought to not be ideal. The issues will remain open and deferred until the next revision of the spec.

IM05.6 Everyone to continue the discussion for this via email over the next week. Solid recommendations to be in place by the next meeting.

IM13 At the meeting, Duaine said that his action for this was done, but nobody on the reflector had received it. Duaine to send out the proposal for this. 

IM23 Approved. Issue Closed

IM24 Issue Closed. A new issue will be open for the outstanding issues.

IM25 Approved. Closed

IM26 Per to provide the wording necessary to clarify the issue. No change in actual semantics of the spec.

IM27. John to provide changes necessary for document and to bring the routed example up to date.


John also is to send to the group the email chain from the other problems raised by Verisity. 

IM28 The group was mostly in favor of suggestion 2 except for the recommendation that it should be changed to a warning. Deferred until next rev of the spec.

IM29 a and b closed with no changes c) deferred until next rev of spec.

IM30 Deferred
IM31 Deferred

IM32 Deferred

IM33 Per to look at text and make proposal.
The meeting was adjourned with no further issues.

